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Our mission is to redefine our streets as places for people to build a culture of active living. 
 

  
September 4, 2020 
 
 
 
Mid America Regional Council 
c/o Marc Hansen 
600 Broadway, Suite 200 
Kansas City, MO 64105 
 
 Subject: Gillham Corridor Cycle Track Grant Application 
 
Dear Mr. Hansen, 
 
I am writing to express support for the grant application for the Gillham Corridor Cycle Track 
project.  I believe this project can be of great value to the community and the neighborhoods it 
will serve.  The City recently completed installation of cycle tracks to the north and south of this 
proposed project. The improvements have been well received.  Completing the gap that exists 
between Armour Boulevard and 39th Streets is now a high priority. Projects of this nature 
represent bold steps towards promoting healthy living through targeted investment in 
transportation improvements.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at eric.rogers@bikewalkkc.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Rogers 
Executive Director 
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September 4, 2020 
 
Mid America Regional Council 
c/o Marc Hansen 
600 Broadway, Suite 200 
Kansas City, MO 64105 
 
RE: Gillham Corridor Cycle Track (Protected Bike Lane) Grant Application 
 
Dear Mr. Hansen, 
 
I am writing to express Midtown KC Now’s support for the grant application for the Gillham Corridor 
Cycle track project. Each year, we survey hundreds of Midtown residents and at the top of the list are 
enhanced walkability, bike-ability and traffic calming. These are key issues for our constituents. 
 
We believe this particular project can be of great value to the community and the neighborhoods it will 
serve.  The City recently completed installation of protected bike lanes to the north and south of this 
proposed project. The improvements have been well received.  Completing the gap that exists between 
Armour Boulevard and 39th Streets is now a high priority. Projects of this nature represent bold steps 
towards promoting healthy living through targeted investment in transportation improvements.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me directly. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Kevin Klinkenberg      
Executive Director      


